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Arlan & Glenda B., Don &

Norma S., Laura B., & Sue B.

Congratulations: Justin & Kathy Wissink on the birth of a baby girl, Jade Kathryn, born Aug. 2.

New Address: John & Julia Vander Ploeg have moved to Crown Pointe Estates in Sioux Center
to Room 720 Sycamore.

The Sanctuary Choir has an opening for a pianist. Practices are Wednesday evenings at
7:00pm during Adventure club. If you feel called or have an interest to lead this choir, or if
you are available to accompany the choir, please contact Deb Sandbulte (712-441-4246).

A Pulled Pork Supper Benefit for Taylyn Vander Schaaf will be held on Thursday, Aug. 22 from
5:30-7:30pm at Westside Park in Hull.  All money raised will help the family with expenses.
Please make check out to First CRC. Please join us as we help support this family!

It’s Softball Time! Come to Eastside Park in Hull on Sunday, Aug. 25, at 5:30pm for pick-up
softball and good fellowship. Bring a glove if you have one - if not, someone will share with
you. This is a joint event with American Reformed so it's a great chance to strengthen our
inter-church relationships. Any questions, talk to Mitchell Diekevers.

Send a Haiti child to School by providing a scholarship at UCI (United Christians
International). For only $15 per month ($150 for the school year) needy students are able to
attend school. Information about this ministry is on a flier in your mailbox. Donations can be
placed in Jeanne Visser’s mailbox and the deadline is Sunday, Sept. 1.

The Food Packing event on Sunday, Sept. 8, provides meals for school children at UCI in
Haiti. For many of these kids, it’s their only meal of the day. Our goal is to pack 100,000
meals for them, so lots of volunteers are needed. Invite your neighbors, friends and family
members - all ages can help. Please put your name on the sign-up sheet in the Fellowship
area so we can plan ahead. Packing shifts are 8:00am, 9:00am and 11:00am; worship service
at 10:00am.

Excitement is building for our 3rd year at LifeWise Academy Boyden and Hull! Registration is
now open to begin classes after Labor Day. Learn more or register at
lifewise.org/boydenhullia . Join us in praying that God would be glorified and that lives would
be changed by the hearing of the gospel!

Bruce & Linda E., Dan & Renae

P., Ron & Jane B.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Nehemiah 2:1-10 / Choosing to serveNehemiah 2:1-10 / Choosing to serve



THE WEEK AHEADPRAYERS WORSHIP

Encountering God

Message: Choosing Church: Choosing to Serve                    

Scripture: Nehemiah 2:1-10

*Next Week 

Message: Choosing Church:  A Passion For Worship

Scripture:  Malachi 1:6-14

                      

Approaching God

Welcome

Call To Worship
    - His Glory & My Good
    - #308 There Is a Redeemer

Greeting

Church Connection: Executive Team Updates

Congregational Prayer  

Offering
    - #548 As the Deer
                                        
  

Darwin Te Slaa suffered a concussion last
week, while working cattle. He has gained
some ground in his recovery, but continues to
struggle with pain management. 

Kayla Den Hartog has received excellent news!
After her most recent scans, the doctor has
concluded she no longer has idiopathic
intracranial hypertension (extra brain fluid).
Though she still has lingering migraines, the
threat to the health of her long-term vision
has subsided. Thanks be to God!

Joy De Jongh’s 2-year-old niece, Taylyn
Vander Schaaf, (daughter of Kyle & Janae) has
been diagnosed with acute lymphoblastic
leukemia.

Barb Van Es is undergoing chemotherapy for
cancer. 

Eldon Sneller, brother of Leon Sneller and
Lavonne De Jong, is undergoing more rounds
of chemo treatments. 

Michelle Koele-Vore, daughter of Rick Koele
and the late Cheryl Grevengoed, is receiving
chemotherapy for Stage 4 liver cancer that
has spread to her spine. If you would like to
send Michelle a note of encouragement, send
it to Michelle Vore, 317 Central Ave. SE., Le
Mars, IA  51031

Jody Van Kley, Ross Van Kley’s mom and Ber
and Hilda Krommendyk’s daughter, is home
and will continue with physical therapy.

Today
Building Fund Offering

Responding to God

Response Song   

    - #597 Take My Life and Let It Be Consecrated

Benediction

Doxology

Wednesday, August 14

9am Consistory Rm used

5-6pm Help at Food Pantry

Sunday, August 18

Communion

SERMON NOTES

UPCOMING EVENTS

Monday, August 12

10am Aspen Heights Bible Study

7pm Elders’ Meeting

7pm Deacons’ Meeting

8:30pm Consistory Meeting


